
 
 

From: Save the Stan <savethestan@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 02, 2016 2:22 PM 
To: Howard, Tom@Waterboards; Marcus, Felicia@Waterboards; Spivy-Weber, 

Frances@Waterboards; Dadamo, Dorene@Waterboards; Moore, Steven@Waterboards; 
Doduc, Tam@Waterboards; WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards 

Subject: Don't mess with our river, lakes 
 
 
 
State Water Resources Control Board, 

 
PLEASE LEAVE MY WATERSHED ALONE! 

 
I am strongly against increasing unimpaired flows on the Stanislaus River. 

 
I've enjoyed many hours of peace in the forest and around our reservoirs. Don't mess with it. Separate the state. Leave OUR resources to US. 

Thank you. 

Michelle Bentz 
Tuolumne 
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